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Interim transport support for Meeniyan residents 
 

With the loss of their local supermarket last week to fire, Meeniyan residents without transport 
are advised they can access the current bus service to Leongatha to grocery shop on 
Thursdays. The service departs the V-Line stop at 10.16 am, and returns at 2.18pm. For 
further information on this service, contact Moon’s Bus Lines on 5687 1249. 
 
“Council will also provide an additional service on Mondays to Leongatha, initially for the next  
4 weeks,” said Council’s Community Strengthening Coordinator Ned Dennis. “We will be able 
to fund this under the Transport Connections Program and will review the services after 4 
weeks to measure the usage and to consider any variation to the times.”  
 
This service will leave the V-Line stop at 9.30 am and return at approximately 
12.30pm,commencing on Monday 23 March. 
 
 
Alternatively the V/line coach service operates Monday to Friday, departing Meeniyan at 
8.16am, and returning at 6.53pm. 
 
“That’s a long wait for a return journey, but people may like to visit friends or catch a movie 
whilst they are in town,” said Ned. 
 

 
      END 
 
Media enquiries: 
Jeannie Hicks 
Communications Officer           PR 725     13 / 3 /2009 
Ph (03) 5662 9221 
Fx  (03) 5662 3754   
jeannieh@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
 


